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Dixie Vintage Antique 

       Automobile Club, Inc 

                Newsletter   Founded 1959 

                                                      August 2021   Hoover, Alabama 

Dixie Vintage Events 

  https://www.facebook.com/dixievintageauto/ 

 Visit http://WWW.DVAAC.COM for more   

information about Dixie Vintage Antique             

Automobile Club.   

 
Dixie Vintage First Saturday Cruise-In. 
Hoover Tactical Firearms, August 7, 2021, 8-11 am. 
Trophy Presentation and Drawing, 9:30 am. 
Must be present to win. 
1621 Montgomery Highway 
Hoover, Alabama 35226 
 
Dixie Vintage Business Meeting. 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021, 6 pm. 
Nino's Italian Restaurant 
2698 Pelham Parkway 
Pelham, Alabama 35124 
 
Dixie Vintage Cruise In. 
Saturday, August  21st, 2021 
Siluria Brewing Company, 3-6 pm 
145 1st Avenue West 
Alabaster, Alabama 
 
Dixie Vintage Coffee and Cars 
August 28, 2021, 8am to 11am. 
Dunkin Lakeshore, 300 Commons Drive 
Homewood, Alabama 3520 

 

You may mail your dues ($20) check to: 
 

Ed Zanaty, 1312 Forest Ridge Court, Birmingham, AL 35226. 
 

 Checks should be made payable to Dixie Vintage Antique 
Automobile Club.  Thank you! 

Dixie Vintage Cruise-In@ Hoover Tac meets on the                 
1st Saturday each month year round 8A-11A. 

"Dixie Vintage Cruise-in at Hoover Tactical "  
We will vacate the lot by 11:00A. Upon arrival at the cruise-in please park in spaces closest to Hwy 31 between Hoover Tactical and 
O’Reilly Auto parts.  The other side of the parking lot is reserved for Hoover Tactical customers. 

 Non-Dixie Vintage Event 

Saturday, September 11 
9A - 2P, 3rd Annual LMLPA Car 

Truck, Motorcycle Show 

Lakeside Park, 2801 Stemley  

Bridge Rd, Pell City. Pre-register at 

http://www.Impala.org/car-show 

205-531-5480 

Highway 280 East, Harpersville, AL 
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New Process for Ordering Name Tags 

 Dixie Vintage has streamlined the process for ordering name 
tags. This new process will expedite the delivery of your 
nametag to your home. The member needing a name tag will 
complete an order form and mail it with payment to Crown 
Trophy. The finished name tag will be mailed to you. 

 We encourage each of our members to own and 
wear a Dixie Vintage Car Club name tag. We really do want to 
get to know you. The cost of the name tag is $10.00. 

Newsletter Editor 

Do you have a classic car story? 
Are you working on a restoration project? 

Please let us know. 

Email: jekbest@aol.com 

New Car Members 

 

Dixie Vintage Antique  

Automobile Club  

 

The Dixie Vintage Antique Automobile Club 

Newsletter is published monthly by Dixie Vintage Antique Automo-

bile Club, Inc., a non-profit Alabama Corporation. The purpose of this 

Club is to promote interest in restoring and preserving antique, clas-

sic, and special interest old cars; and to provide a social club for 

members and their families of mutual interest to all. Monthly 

meetings and activities are conducted in a variety of locations. We 

encourage membership from other automobile clubs and orphan 

marquees.  

 The only requirement to become a member of Dixie Vin-

tage Antique Automobile Club, Inc. is an interest in the history and 

preservation of automobiles.   

2021 Board of Directors 
Gary Adams, Chairman 
205-706-7614 
Jim Likis, Treasurer 
Ed Zanaty 
Jim Black 
2021 Officers 
Ed Zanaty, President 
edward.zanaty@gmail.com 
205-942-1312 
Dale Baker, Vice President Emeritus 
Dalebaker001@att.net 
205-807-6581 
Jim Likis, Treasurer 
205-980-0314 
Ken Knight, Vice president, Communications 
Knight.KenR@gmail.com 
205-849-0028 
Kevin Johnson, Vice President, Graphic Design 
kjcreative@yahoo.com 

205 563-4580 
Steve Owen,  Vice President, Activities 
necexpert@aol.com 
205-567-2735 
Joe Alfano, Vice President, Marketing 
Alfano4@bellsouth.net 
205-222-4577 
John Krauser, Vice President, Newsletter Editor 
jekbest@aol.com 
205-276-4423 
Pat Krauser, Secretary 
jekbest@aol.com 
205-276-4423 
Mike Likis, Membership 
mlikis@mayerelectric.com 
205-999-4561 
Ed Keller, Chaplain 
ekeller@dixiecrane.com 
205-832-5424 

 
New Club Members: 
 
 
Tim and Melody Cox 
Pelham, Alabama 
1987 Alpha Romeo Spider 
 
Robert and Jackie Falls 

Hoover Alabama 

1940 Ford Deluxe Coupe 

2010 Ford Edge SUV  
 

 
Winner of the drawing: 
 
Jerry Shivers 
Congrats Jerry! 
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ED ZANATY APPOINTED 

To DIXIE VINTAGE BOARD  
July15, 2021 

 

The Dixie Vintage board of directors is happy to announce the appointment of Ed Zanaty to the Dixie Vintage 
Board of Directors. The appointment is effective immediately. Ed will continue to serve  
as President of Dixie Vintage.  
 
Ed was born and raised in the Edgewood neighborhood of Homewood.  He graduated from  
The University of Alabama and earned his law degree from Cumberland School of Law. 
While at U of A Ed participated in the ROTC Program.  After serving 33 years with the  
Air Force Ed retired with the rank of Colonel.  
 
After practicing law in the Birmingham area for twenty-five years Ed received an appointment  
as Federal Administrative Law Judge being assigned to the Office of Hearings and Appeals.  
Ed served as Chief Judge of the Birmingham office until his recent retirement. 
 
Ed is a child of the 50s.  He has often said that when he dies, he wants to go to the 50s section in Heaven. He 
is passionate about oldies rock and roll music. And, is probably more passionate about cars of the 50s; Chevys 
Fords, Olds, Hawks, and Furys.  And, yes, drag racing at Helena and Lassiter Mountain.  And his most passion-
ate pastime is working on his 57 Chevy and 1933 Factory Five Hot Rod. 

 
Ed’s other passion is being a member of our dear Dixie Vintage Auto Club and getting to know the many old 
car & truck members.  In his opinion, Dixie Vintage is not only the oldest and largest club around but the best 
in the Universe.  Welcome to the Dixie Vintage Board Ed!  

"Ed Zanaty Back Then"   

""Ed Zanaty Now" 
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"Happy Bill right  
after retiring from  
Dixie Vintage Board"   

""Bill Cooch with the Model A back  
                 in the day" 

BILL COOCH RETIRES  

FROM THE DIXIE VINTAGE BOARD 
April 15, 2021 

 

Bill Cooch has retired from the Dixie Vintage board after serving faithfully for ten years. For 
six of those years Bill served as Chairman and we did have some bumps in the road requiring 
his steady hand.  It is with sadness that fellow board members say good-by to one who has served so well. 
 
Bill Cooch grew up in the Central Park neighborhood of Birmingham.  He graduated 
from Ensley High school and the University of Montevallo.  Right after high school Bill joined 
the Army National guard and after eight years transferred to the Army Reserve.  Bill says some 
of his fondest memories of the reserve were serving as umpire in war games and injecting  
unusual challenges in the exercise to see how opposing forces reacted.  
 
Bill worked for Alabama Power for thirty-two years. At Alabama Power Bill’s role was real estate buyer 
and land appraiser.  He said his job was challenging at times but presented opportunities to travel  
around and spot old car projects. 
 
Bill’s love for old cars started as a youth and never waned.  He specialized in and loved Ford Model As.   
He was a member of the Model A Restorers Club. Bill restored too many Models As to count over the  
years.  His last work of art was a 1929 Model A pickup which he painted in his driveway.  It was a beauty  
and after enjoying it for a while he sold it on eBay to a new owner in Nova Scotia.  
 
The next time you see Bill Cooch please thank him for his many years of service to this great country, to his  
family, and to Dixie Vintage. 
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Coosa Mart  
3560 Pelham              

Parkway 

   Just what your                
 vehicle needs! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/dixievintageauto/ 

FROM FATHER TO SON SINCE 1957 
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  Custom louvers, Engine Rebuilds  

Transmission Rebuilds 

 

 Hoover Tac on the first Saturday of July.  

Home Depot – Hoover 

Home Depot – Avondale 

Ames Performance 

Haggerty Insurance 

Advanced Auto Parts 

S&W Electric 

Hoover Tactical 

Christopher House of Antiques 

Mazers 

TDG (The Dobbins Group) 

Spring Street Bar & Grill 

PLEASE PATRONIZE  
THESE GREAT SPONSORS  

OF 
 AVONDALE’S  

“PARK IN THE PARK CAR SHOW” 
 

THEY ARE LISTED BELOW 
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One Stop Shop 
 

Hot Rods, Street Rods, Muscle Cars 

All Upgrades Brakes, Suspension, Elec-

trical, LS Swaps, Custom Wheels 

Full Body Shop & Custom Paint 

Air Brush Work 

Interior Work 

Full Builds to Flat Tires we do it All 

Retired Rides LLC    
Owners Greg & Sandy Tope 

SERVICE MANUALS FOR SALE 

My 93 year old father who spent 30 years with Chev-

rolet in the local zone office accrued these original 

manuals over many years. All of these manuals are 

unused, Some covers show age but many are very 

clean. 

The ones with good covers are being sold for $15. The 

others for only $10. If you check prices, these are a 

steal. If you are interested, please contact Ken McClel-

lan at mcclekd@gmail.com and I will send you a list. 

Includes Chevrolet, Chevelle, Chevy II, Vega, Corvair, 

Trucks & Fiero. Thanks. 

For sale: I'd reached out on Facebook a couple days ago about a 1962 Met that needs a new owner.  This was a project my 
dad had others working on for him for years; unfortunately, he passed away before he had a chance to drive it.  It has been re-
stored to a large degree, has not been run in 18 months or so. 

We want to find a buyer for it, as is.  Hoping to get at least $10K for it.  I appreciate any suggestions you have, and any infor-
mation you can share with contacts who might be interested. 

I can be contacted at this email address with any questions.  It is in a garage in the Tuscaloosa area. 

thanks so much! 

Tracy Powell 

trandav683@gmail.com 
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Dixie Vintage Antique 

Automobile Club, Inc. 

4572 Eagle Point Drive   

  Birmingham,  AL 

35242-6942 

www.dvaac.com 

The 2021 Dixie 

Vintage Member 

Decal is now 

available upon  

payment ($20) of 

your 2021 Club 

Dues. 

Each month DVAAC President Ed Zanaty presents the Dixie Vintage Auto Club ’s award trophy 

to two current club paying members. A picture of the trophy is to the right.   

Pictured to the left is Jimmy Shannon  standing in front of his 

1950 WILLYS JEEPSTER (VJ) 

Jimmy was also a winner of the July 2021 Cruise-In  
Favorite Trophy. 
DVAAC President Ed Zanaty is presenting the trophy. 

Pictured to the right is Larry Riggs with his fine looking 1970 
Chevrolet Monte Carlo  
Larry was one of the winners of July’s Cruise-In Favorite 
Trophy of the Month. 
DVAAC President Ed Zanaty is presenting the trophy. 


